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What course did you take? 

I came to the University of Chester to follow a degree course in Biology. In my 
third year of the degree I chose modules which were all part of the Biomedical 
Science course – so this allowed me to gain a degree which was approved by 
the Institute of Biomedical Scientists (IBMS) – and therefore allowed me to 
start a career as a Biomedical Scientist after finishing university. The degree 
course was very enjoyable and very relevant to the job I am now doing, and it 
was well structured so I found it easy to keep up with revision, assignment 
dates etc. 

 

What attracted you to study at the University of Chester? 

I found the course tutors at Chester to all be very helpful and approachable, 
which I feel played a big part in passing my degree. I also found that the 
classes were not too big – the lectures at Chester were personal and I felt as 
if the tutor was actually teaching me and the other students! 

I am very glad that I came to Chester to do a degree – I have really good 
memories of being there, and I even bump into some of my old tutors from 
time to time and they still remember me! I feel happy that my time there was 
so well spent as I now have a really good job that I enjoy. 

 



What are you doing now? 

I am now employed as a Biomedical Scientist in the Biochemistry department 
of the Maelor Hospital in Wrexham, and have been here for almost 5 years 
now. The Biomedical Science degree was really the only way to get into this 
job, as if you don’t have the approved degree you have to spend a long time 
doing “top-up” courses. The job involves processing various samples from 
hospital and GP patients – we mainly work with blood in Biochemistry. It’s 
quite a demanding and challenging job, we process around 1000 requests 
every day, some urgent (e.g. from the A+E department, or poorly babies on 
the Special Care Baby Unit), but it is also enjoyable and rewarding, and you 
feel like your study is being put to good use! Also, the NHS is probably one of 
the more secure places to work, especially in these current times when 
unemployment seems to be rising. 


